
 

Council – 24 October 2019 
 

Notice of Motion from Councillors C A Holley, R C Stewart, L R Jones & P N May 

 

Notice of Motion on Carbon Based Investments 
 

We understand the great strides which our pension fund has made to divest from carbon 

based investments. 

Congratulations are in order for the award which was announced in the Evening Post 

Monday 23rd September 2019 for the work carried out by Officers and the Members on 

the fund. 

We therefore ask the Cabinet Member to report in the next 6 months to what action we are 

taking to remove ourselves from carbon based investments. 


